
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
To: All Media 
Att: News Editors 
For immediate release 
 
19 October 2023  
  
  
MEC CHILOANE TO LEAD NSC EXAM PLEDGE SIGNING AND GIVE AN UPDATE 
ON LEARNER PLACEMENTS  
  
Gauteng Education MEC Matome Chiloane will on Monday, 23 October 2023, lead the 
2023 National Senior Certificate (NSC) examination pledge signing ceremony, and 
thereafter hold a media briefing on the province’s readiness for these exams, and provide 
an update on 2024 Online Admissions learner placements process for grade 1 and 8.  
  
The 2023 NSC examination is set to begin on Monday, 30 October 2023. Qualifying 
candidates are required to sign a pledge as an indication of their commitment and 
compliance to the NSC Examination Code of Conduct. As such, MEC Chiloane will visit 
Ponelopele Oracle Secondary to witness qualifying candidates sign the pledge.  
  
Members of the media are invited to the pledge signing ceremony and media 
briefing as follows:  
  
Date:  Monday, 23 October 2023 
Time:  10:30 AM 

Venue: Ponelopele Oracle Secondary School 
29th September St, Kaalfontein, Johannesburg 

 
For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s 
Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860 or Spokesperson for Gauteng 
Education MEC Matome Chiloane, Xolani Mkhwemte on 084 513 9285. 
  
For more updates regarding GDE related news and information, follow us on our 

website and social media platforms: 

 

Facebook: The Gauteng Department of Education 

X: @EducationGP1 

Instagram: @gautengdepartmentofeducation  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Department of 

Education's portal at https://education.gauteng.gov.za  
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